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I strongly oppose this bill. This bill is absolute overreach of state authority. Oregon 

doesn’t own all the water and to think they have the right to oversee the amount, use 

and systems that rural Oregonians rely upon is asinine. This bill is poorly thought out, 

unenforceable and counter to Oregonians best interests.  


